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Retirement Functions 

Hul’qumi’num Language 

The district is seeking staff feedback for 
2020 Vision (budget) and Framework for 
Enhancing Student Learning. 

Join the conversation – we want to hear 
from you. Planning a retirement event? 

Send the details to 

communications@sd68.bc.ca  

 Join CUPE members for a  

Retirement Celebration  on 

Sunday, May 27 at the 

Nanaimo Golf Club – 1 to 

4pm. 
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CONTACT 

Current and past issues of  
NLPS News can be found   

at sd68.bc.ca 
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Children up to 6 
years old and their 

families are invited to 
the Healthy Start Fair 

on Thursday, March 
8:  4 to 7pm at the 

Country Club Centre. 

More information is 
available here. 

Healthy Start Fair 

Welcome to “A Word a Week.”  Each week will 
share a Hul’qumi’num word with you.  

Thixwum – Please 
Do you need help saying it?   

Want to print it? 

To submit an item  
for NLPS News; email  

communications@sd68.bc.ca   
or call 250 741-5273 

Submit an Item 
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REPORT 

 

At the Regular Board Mtg Feb 28, 
the Board received presentations 

from the LSS Leadership Class, 
District departments. The Board  

also approved the calendar 
amendment, discussed an 

advisory committee and heard 
Trustee  zone reports.   

Full details are available here. 

Board Report  
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